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PLAN LETTER 658 – JUNE 7, 2001 
 
 
 
TO:  Members of the Plan 
 
FROM:  Ralph Herrmann, Plan Manager 
 
SUBJECT:  Commercial Automobile Servicing Carrier Vacancy 
 
The Plan has been notified that, effective as of the close of business on September 30, 2001, 
Employers Insurance of Wausau is resigning as a servicing carrier for the Wisconsin 
Automobile Insurance Plan.  
 
The provisions of the Plan provide that if there is a vacancy, the Plan Governing Committee 
may appoint a new carrier.  The new servicing carrier will assume the business currently 
assigned to the resigning carrier as the policies renew beginning as soon as possible after the 
Servicing Carrier Agreement is executed.  The current servicing carrier fee is 30% of the 
assigned written premium. 
 
Any insurer interested in becoming a servicing carrier should contact Donna Knepper (414) 
479-2604 and request an application.  Applicant’s will then have until July 9, 2001, to return 
the completed application to the President of the Bureau.  No submissions received after 
July 9, 2001 will be considered.  
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